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June 6, 2016


VIA E-FILING

Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:	St. John Telephone, Inc. - Filing of New Tariff WN U-4; Request to Discontinue the St. John Co-operative Telephone and Telegraph Company Tariff WN U-2

Dear Mr. King:

	Attached you will find the above-referenced tariff.  The purpose of this filing is to reflect the change of name of the company by replacing the existing St. John Co-operative Telephone and Telegraph Company’s tariff with new St. John Telephone, Inc. tariff.   On February 19, 2015, St. John Telephone, Inc. filed a Tariff Adoption Notice adopting St. John Co-operative Telephone and Telegraph Company tariff.

	With this new filing, the terms and conditions of the old St. John Co-operative Telephone and Telegraph Company tariff are incorporated in the new St. John Telephone, Inc. tariff.  Thus, the old St. John Co-operative Telephone and Telegraph Company tariff can be discontinued.  The new tariff does not include outdated services such at T-911 and B-911.

	Since the rates for service are not changing and the conditions of service remain the same, a customer notice has not been sent to existing customers.

	Thank you for your attention to this matter.

							Sincerely,



							RICHARD A. FINNIGAN

RAF/cs
Enclosure

cc:	Client (via e-mail)
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